
From: Dave Macek
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: accident report
Date: Monday, September 28, 2015 11:24:06 AM

Under foia, this office is requesting a copy of the Metra accident report for the accident of Feb.1,
2015, 9:45pm, at the Vail Ave st crossing, Arlington Hts., IL. Train #723 & 725 westbound struck
pedestrian.
 
This office is currently investigating this accident for the Clifford Law offices.
 
Please advise if there is any charge for this report.
 
Thank you
 
David Macek
SPAHN BRECKINRIDGE & ASSOCIATES
17W480 LAKE ST
ADDISON IL 60101
630-941-0066
FAX: 630-941-0636


